
-----Original Message----- 
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>  
Sent: Friday, September 18, 2020 5:40 PM 
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2020-09-18 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2020-0040 
 
-- Name -- 
laurentiu PINTEA 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
Hello everyone! Based on the Covid19 year, with so low income for the most of people, because coudnt 
go to work, and still in effect some restrictions, a increase of energy rate will be for a lot of people a 
burden. Please consider the fact that the population in the Niagara Region have to commute to work, 
has its effect too over the peoples income. 
 
-- Attachment -- 
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